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Outdoor Family Fun Night
Wednesday, July 29

5:00pm-7:00pm
Playground/Picnic Area of Church

Bring your own picnic dinner
Everyone is invited (if you feel comfortable) 

    There will be games, songs, and activities 
    for children. 
    Youth are invited to help facilitate and 
    participate. 

Wear comfortable clothes 
that are water-play friendly!

    Questions? Call Stephanie at 615.297.5356

For the Living of These Days

Sunday, July 26, 2020
    At the end of the worship service Sunday, we will recognize our Minister of Music, Caroline Talbert, as
she and her husband, Ryan, move to Connecticut. Following that there will be a brief business meeting. 
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Immanuel Baptist Church
The mission of Immanuel Baptist Church is
to share the good news of Jesus Christ, to
deepen our love for God and others, to
fully engage our neighbor, and to whole-
heartedly serve those on the margins of
society.
God is calling Immanuel Baptist Church to
practice the radical, compassionate disci-
pleship taught by Jesus Christ.
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Library Survey Results 
      Thanks to the 29 church members who responded to the recent church
library survey. Here are the results:
      Of the 29 who replied, 85% would visit the library for new books.
Fiction, biography, history and children’s books are the most popular.
More children’s, middle school, history and fiction books are needed.
84% would browse the library collection online.
80% would then check out those books.
85% would consider donating current new books or funds for new books.
61% currently use the library.
Comments included:
“Great resource.”
“Current new books would encourage me to use the library.”
“I have so many books at home to read first.”
“My child loves the library!”
“I’ve simply become too busy to read!”
“I like the online idea – I would use the library if I could access it in that
way.”
“The current card system has charm! Seeing children’s name on the cards is
heartwarming.”
      This information is extremely helpful as we plan our library of the
future!

PRAYER LIST
• Walt Conn
• Steve Tate
• Jennie Mills
• Lydia Burr

SANCTUARY FLOWERS
The sanctuary flowers on July 26
are given by Laurie Woods “in
honor of Caroline and Ryan Talbert,
with many thanks and good wishes.”

Church Family NewsChurch Family News

August 1
Judy Wilson
August 
Henry Gaither
August 3
Susan Witherington
Lofton Greek
August 5
Margaret Cook
August 8
Sebastien George
August 9
Jack Shaw
August 12
Ben Leathers

August 14
Bill Bailey
Larry Maxwell
August 15
Laddie Neil
August 19
McCall Self
Caroline Talbert
August 21
Stephanie Brown
Jo Jenkins
August 22
Michael George
August 23
Suzanne Dillard

August 26
Sarah Wilkerson
August 28
Charles Lutz
Forrest Moorehead
Charlie Woodall
August 29
Kay Johnson
Mary Kirk


